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May we kindly request you to inform all students, alumni, teaching staff, and non-teaching
staff to answer the online survey with the link below:

https://goo.gl/forms/HI17dLDbCOpG4nOw?2

The online survey is part of the project University of the Philippines in the Last Two Decades
under OVPAA's Emerging Interdisciplinary Research Program (EIDR). Led by former UP
Statistical Center dean, Erniel Barrios, the study aims to evaluate the performance of the
University of the Philippines in the delivery of its functions on teaching, research, and
extension. The survey covers assessment of programs, facilities, research and other facets
of the university's mission and vision through its teaching staff, non-teaching staff, students,
and alumni. Your cooperation in answering the survey would be an invaluable contribution in
meeting the objectives of the study.

Qualified respondents of this survey are students, alumni, teaching (faculty members
and lecturers) and non-teaching staff (e.g. REPS, administrative staff) of UP (all
constituent universities). Depending on the classification of respondent, the survey may
take 15-30mins. Rest assured that individual-level information gathered will be held
confidential.

To allow for a wider reach, may we request you to consider all means possible in the
promotion of the online survey.

Should you have any questions or clarifications, you may coordinate with Dr. Ryan Joseph
Lansangan via VolP Trunk line 981-8500 local 2058 or email at ilcdiliman@up.edu.ph.

Thank you very much.



